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Law enforcement should not be allowed to have a blank check and free rein to deploy 

drones whenever they want. In the summer of 2020, people in Portland witnessed 

that law enforcement is more than willing to abuse the rights, privacy, and safety of 

protestors. Allowing them to skip the oversight of courts and government the freedom 

to surveil whoever they please would pose a huge threat to the safety of all 

Oregonians. 


